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 Please pray for my lost co-workers. 

 So thankful for the new schedule that the Lord has allowed me at work. 

 Continue to pray for the Wildman Family in their time of loss. 

 Please pray for the Lord's will in the sale of our home. 

 Pray that the Lord will provided many meetings to present the work. 

Sending  
Church 
 

Pastor Eric  Crawford 

Heritage Baptist Church 

1200 S Hwy 156 

Haslet, TX 76052 

817.439.5220 

       Prayers and Praises..... 

consul t ing  

TechTimes 

Contact 
Information 
 

Doyce Walton 

waltons2boise@yahoo.com 

817.851.5692 

www.proclaim2boise.com 

       Summer's End..... 

Brethren and Friends, 

 God has given us another great month. First a couple of praises, there is a 
co-worker of mine who has been less than receptive to anything of the scripture, 
however God allowed us to engage in a conversation where the Gospel was 
shared. I was very thankful that God opened this door, please pray for more 
opportunities to witness to this man.  The Lord also allowed me to both teach and 
preach at Berean Baptist in Burleson, TX.  I'm always so thankful when the Lord 
allows me to present His Word from behind the pulpit.  

 Last month I asked you to pray for the schedule at my job, and God 
answered and gave me everything I prayed for.  He has allowed me to split my days 
during the week so I can make contacts mid day which is much more advantageous 
to contacting pastors and scheduling meetings.  We were invited to be part of a 
missions conference next year by the very man who came and visited our family so 
many years ago when we first came to Texas.  It's amazing how God moves.  

 We are finishing up the presentation video (much harder than we expected) 
and looking into some printed literature that tells people about us.  Pray these go 
well.  And finally, please pray for the sale of our house.  God has allowed it to shows 
several more times and we are just waiting for His perfect timing.   

 We are thankful for your prayers and look forward to being your church 
planters to Boise, Idaho. 

Thank you and God bless you,  

Bro. Doyce Walton 
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